BOARD OF FINANCE — TOWN OF HARWINTON
BUDGET HEARING

April 9, 2015
MEMBERS PRESENT MEMBER ABSENT
Peter Thierry Sandy Davis
Tim Bobroske OTHER PARTICIPANTS
Margaret Arigoni Mike Criss, First Selectman

Edwin “Chip” Booth
George Nashe

Chairman Thierry called hearing to order at 7:33 p.m.
Line 1083 question concerning change from request. 2% wage increase instead of 2.5%.

Line 2030 question concerning reduction of $2600 from request. Possibie use of computer program that HWVFD
currently has . Could be a licensing issue. Board of Finance to review.

Line 2050 question why lower amount .Board of Finance had voted to reduce to by $6000. Discussion ensued about
qualifications, need for benefit fund and oversight committee. Members of HVFD and HWVFD expressed concerns and
ideas.

Meeting adjourned at 8:13 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Peter B. Thierry
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